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sall1 appreciate receiviilg yor nfirmtio of the correetness of My
tidn'as outlinec1 above of the agreem~ent between our Governments

,cpt, Sir, thie renewed gsuirances of Mny Iliglest consideration.

PIERREONT MQOT'AT.

The Secretary of Stctte for Externcsl Affaira of Canada

to the United States Minister to Canada

DEPARTMENT oF ExTE1INAL ATI'AIRS

D. 163. OTTAÂWA, Noveinber 4, 1942.

have the honour to acknowledge the reeelpt of your Note 2No. 785 of
i1ber the 2nd, in which you rèferred to the discussions whidi took place
awa June 3 and 4, 1942, between representatives of the United States
,mnent and representatives of the Canadian Oovernment regardling work-
compensation and unemp- oyment insurance in~ connection with the con-
on uf the military high.ay to-Alaska and other United States projects
iada. -

is also the understanding of the Canadiai' Governmnt that, as a result
ge discussions, it has been agreed:
)that United States contraotors engaged upon the constuction of the

mnilitary highway to Alaska as well as upon o 1i coniieoti0f with al
other curreint and future projects of the United States in Canada
umdertakeni pursant to agreement between the two Govermet, shall
normally employ only employees whose original contacat of emPlOY-
ment is made outside Canada and who hav nt been ordinari1y


